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French Financial Transaction Tax: 
Modification of calendar January 2021 

 

  

 
 

 

For the attention of: All Intermediaries  

Subject: FFTT Modification of calendar January 2021  

 

 

Dear Client, 

 

based on the communication received on 23/12/2020 from the French Tax Authority, we want to 

inform that the December 2020 FFTT declarations that will be entered until the 11.00 am of the 6th 

January 2021, will be not considered ‘LATE’ although displayed like this in MT-X. 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Office: Fiscal Services Team 
 
e-mail: fftt@lseg.com 
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